Stanmore Choral Society (Harrow)  is appointing a new musical director to start in September 2006. The choir has about 50 members, meets on Monday evenings for rehearsals and performs 3 concerts a year. The next season will be our 60th anniversary and we are planning for a spectacular year. For details of application e-mail the Hon. Chairman Magdalena Pletsch at magdalena.pletsch@ntlworld.com. The deadline for applications is February 11, 2006. You can find more information about us at www.stanmore-choral.org.uk/
Stanmore Choral Society (Harrow)  is appointing a new pianist to start in May or September 2006. The choir has about 50 members, meets on Monday evenings for rehearsals and performs 3 concerts a year. Please e-mail the Hon. Chairman Magdalena Pletsch with your CV and details at magdalena.pletsch@ntlworld.com. You can find more information about us at www.stanmore-choral.org.uk/
